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President Beverly Williams (rt) accepting FFGC awards at 
the Spring 2019 District IV meeting in Orange Park. Pictured with her is 
District IV Director, Joy Elrod. 
 
 
 

 
September 2019 program. member Lorraine Conover demonstrated how to 
repot an orchid. 
 



 
Lorraine’s orchid potting materials. 
 

 
Kathleen Lunman, Bev Williams and Betty Raker at FFGC District IV fall 
meeting,  October 11, 2019. 
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CITRUS WREATH WORKSHOP
 
We're inspired!  Celebrate the history of Florida
citrus as illustrated by the Florida History
Museum Exhibit of vintage citrus labels currently
on display at the Fernandina Beach Library.
 
The Bartram Garden Club invites you to join us
Thursday, November 14, at the Woman's Club for
a design-and-create workshop following the
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general meeting.
 
When: Thursday, November 14
            11:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon
 
Where:  GFWC Woman's Club of Fernandina
Beach
 
Cost:     $10.00 Guests, $5.00 Members
              Collected at the Door
 
Registration Required - RSVP sueblord@me.com
 
Space is limited to the first 30 registrants.

Supplies Provided

Dried Citrus Slices
Cinnamon Sticks
Pine Cones
Magnolia Leaves
Ribbons and Bows
Wire and pins to
attach decorations

 



You Bring

18” (or less) wreath
form
Pliers, scissors, wire
cutters
Additional
decorations not
provided above 
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Marc Williams
Pres. Kathleen Lunman (right) at District IV meeting with Director Joy Elrod 
and President of Ribault GC, Jeannie Ballentine
November 6, 2019









Marc Williams
BGC President Beverly Williams delivering corks to the district meeting in JAX October 2018


